
SCHOOL UNIFORM 

The regular school uniform will be the same 
for all classes and the Saturday uniform also 
will be the same as last year for classes 
Nursery to Class V. 
 

There will be a change in the Saturday 
Uniform for classes VI - XI from July 2025 
onwards, as the students of all classes from 
VI to XI will be shuffled in different Sections. 
 

The students can wear the present Saturday 
uniform in April & May. 

Principal. 

 


